SheppardMullin

Sheppard Mullin's Satellite Reception

Baby Wale
03.22.2022 | 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. ET

Sheppard Mullin's Telecom Team invites you for drinks and hors d'oeuvres during Satellite 2022.

We look forward to hosting you on March 22, 2022, at Baby Wale, located across the street from the Walter E.
Washington Convention Center.

Details:

Tuesday, March 22, 2022
5:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m. ET

Baby Wale

1124 9th Street, NW
Washington, DC 20001
Website | Directions

Questions or to register, please contact Maricela Alfonso.

COVID-19 Precautions

In the best interests of all our guests, we request that all guests be fully vaccinated. We ask you do not attend if
you are not feeling well.
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